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July 11, 2021 
 
 
Jolene Wolfley, Chair 
Development Review Board 
City of Albuquerque 
PO Box 1293 
Albuquerque, NM 87103 
 
 
RE: Sketch Plat for Tr C-2-A-1-A Sauvignon Subdivision 
 
 
 
Dear Chairperson Wolfley: 
 
Scott Anderson agent for Dan Barnsley requests approval of a Sketch Plat for the above 
referenced site.   
 
Site location and history 
The project site is located on the south side of San Antonio Dr NE between of Lowell Dr 
and Burgundy Way NE. The site shares a property line with Sauvignon Subdivision to the 
west. There are several case numbers associated with the property the most recent being 
PR2020-003918 a sketch plat review. This submission mirrors that request with different 
property owners and owner’s agent. The purpose of this request is to correct an 
encroachment of an existing garden / retaining wall separating the two properties that 
have different zoning designations.  
 
Site Orientation and Pedestrian Circulation 
The property owner wishes to develop a home for himself and his family on this property. 
The front door will face San Antonio Dr. There are no sidewalks along San Antonio in this 
area and it is anticipated that a sidewalk waiver will be requested. 
 
Traffic Impact and On-Site Parking 
The site will be accessed directly from San Antonio Dr and the drive entrance will be 
unaffected by this request. 
 
Drainage and Landscaping 
The existing topography drains from north to south. There is a grade change between the 
subject property and the property to the west. This grade change is the impetus for this 
sketch plat. No exceptions to the IDO landscape requirements is anticipated. 
 
Neighborhood Meeting 
The two property owners (Sauvignon and Dan Barnsley) have met and negotiated the 
revised property line. 
 
 
Summary 
We are requesting approval of the proposed Sketch Plat by DRB. The proposed project 
furthers numerous policies of applicable plans and solves an issue for both parties. The 
proposed plan Sketch Plat is consistent with the spirit and intent of the ABC Comp, Plan. 
The proposed changes comply with the IDO if it were applied to this site. The proposed 



 

Barnsley Sketch Plat DRB   page 2 of 2 

Sketch Plat promotes the efficient use of public facilities by maintaining the status quo 
and does not require expansion of public utilities and infrastructure.  
 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information regarding this project, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Scott C. Anderson AIA 
Principal 
Scott Anderson & Associates Architects 

 








